
Clayton Elementary      
7541 184 Street 

Surrey, B.C.  V4N 3G5 

604-576-6411 

Principal: Mrs. L. Fenrick 

Head Secretary: Mrs. D. Copan 

 

 

 
Monday 
Apr. 229 

Tuesday  
Apr. 30 

Wednesday 
May 1 

Thursday  
May 2 

Friday  
May 3 

Art Starts 
performance – 
9:30am Hip Hop 101  

Fruit and Veggie Divs 3 &4 Field Trip 
 
Welcome to 
Kindergarten for our 
NEW K’s  1pm 
 
Last Day for 
Ordering Spirit 
Wear 

SuperHero day (no 
masks please) 
 
 

Pro-D day – no 
school for students 

Monday 
May 6 

Tuesday  
May 7 

Wednesday 
May 8 

Thursday  
May 9 

Friday  
May 10 

Divs 6 & 7 field trip 
 
Track Attack begins 

 Grade 7’s to visit 
Salish 

Hot Dog Day 
 
Early Dismissal 
1:25pm 

 

 
Ongoing and Upcoming:  
Clayton Spirit Wear sales: April 17-May 1 – online now! 

 
PAC Bottle Drive: 

Saturday, May 4th  10 am - 2pm 
Clayton Elementary 

VOLUNTEERS AND BOTTLES NEEDED! 
 
Clayton Idol  
A HUGE shout out to all the performers and their supporters!  It was an amazing event.  Please take 
some to thank Ms. Lowey and Ms. Nystrom for the enormous amount of volunteer hours they put in to 
make this event possible.   Thank-you!!!! 
 
Spirit Wear: 
If you would like to order some Clayton Spirit wear, we will have ordering available from April 17th to 
May 1st online https://surreyschools.schoolcashonline.com or by cash or cheque with a paper order form 
at the office.  This year, we will have t-shirts, hoodies, zip up hoodies, and sweat pants available for 
purchase in youth and adult sizes.  Starting Wednesday, Apr 17th, samples will be available at the office 
for students to try on.  If you would like your child to try a size, please send a note in the planner with 
what item they should be trying on and Ms. Copan can help them.  Or, you may also come to the office to 
see the sizes.  We have also included the family group colours in the order.  It would be great to see all 

https://surreyschools.schoolcashonline.com/


students have a shirt (spirit wear or plain) in their family colours.  We are going to attempt to have all 
students in the same family groups for next year so this shirt would be able to be used going forward.   
 
Healthy Living Family night 
SAVE THE DATE!  May 23rd – 6:00-7:30 
With support from the Healthy School Initiative through Fraser Health, we are planning a Healthy 
Living Family night.  In the gym, we will have booths and activities set up for kids and their parents with 
topics such as screen time alternatives, healthy eating, germs and hand washing, head lice, RCMP and 
community safety, anxiety, Surrey Parks and Rec and more.  We will also be having break-out sessions 
for parents only (babysitting provided) on sexual health, SOGI, substance abuse and anxiety/stress.   
There will be child-oriented raffles for prizes and other take homes for students as well as parent raffle 
prizes.  This is an optional donation event where all donations will be going to the Right to Play 
organization.   Please save the date and consider joining us for this fun, exciting evening of learning to be 
healthy! 
 

April is Gratitude Month!! 
 

Remember – Gratitude is a habit, a practice, something that we should all do every day.   There are 
so many benefits to practicing gratitude.  We hope you’ve enjoyed gratitude month, have learned 
a few things about it, and plan to make it a continued practice of your own in the future.   Thank-
you for joining us on our journey.  

 


